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03/16/2020

Letter from UINTED STATES COURT OF APPEALS That the
Clerk of The Supreme Court of the United States that a petition for
writ of certiorari has been granted. In light of the above please
forward the original District Court records directly to the Clerk of
the Supreme Court, etc (afm, ) (Entered: 03/20/2020)




